

Nazareth Clippers Athletic Association PO Box 318 Nazareth, PA 18064 info@nazarethclippers.org

Dear Nazareth Community,

We are pleased to announce that effective immediately Nazareth Little Blue Eagles will be merging with Nazareth Clippers Athletic Association.

The combination brings together two highly complementary youth football and cheerleading programs, each with an excellent reputation in youth sports. The joint team will combine its knowledge in football and cheerleading to provide programs and venues for young people of all backgrounds to participate and enjoy a variety of recreational activities while maintaining a safe, wholesome environment.

The newly merged football and cheerleading teams will play under the Nazareth Clippers name and will compete in the Eastern Pennsylvania Youth Football League. In addition, we have just come to an agreement with Lower Nazareth Township to utilize the fields at 306 Butztown Road.

The Nazareth Clippers can be contacted at the following:

Website: nazarethclippers.org

Mailing Address: PO BOX 318, Nazareth, PA 18064

Email: info@nazarethclippers.org

Cheerleading Commissioner: Alisha Bailey

Commissioner of Football: Tracy Sheetz

Commissioner of Operations: Mike Anthony

Please join us as we look forward to an exciting and prosperous future for our youth, families, volunteers, coaches, and the community of Nazareth.

Sincerely,

Melissa Kalinoski

Melissa Kalinoski Mike Anthony

President President

Nazareth Clippers Nazareth Little Blue Eagles